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PACKAGING WITH CARE AND RESPONSIBILITY

Dear Madam and Sir,

Would the world be a better place without packaging? Packaging is necessary. It not only 
gives products a face, but also ensures transport and storage. But measures are also 
necessary to protect the environment and use resources responsibly. This is exactly why 
RIGK exists.

Our innovative take-back systems and recycling solutions for plastics and packaging  are 
always one step ahead of the legal requirements – and so are our customers. This is also 
confirmed by the amendment to the German Packaging Act, which comes into force in July 
2021. The new notification obligation we have already taken over for our customers in the 
RIGK-G-SYSTEM for packaging of hazarous products and pass on the corresponding 
documentation to the authorities on request. In the same way, the amendment requires the 
use of recyclates and the separate collection of material flows. This is also part of our 
business model, from which our customers already benefit. We want to help protect and 
preserve our environment for future generations. And we do this with good ideas and 
consistent implementation.

Enjoy reading!

Best regards,
Markus Dambeck

RIGK GmbH
Chairman of Management

REVISED PACKAGING ACT – RIGK CUSTOMERS FULLY PREPARED

In July 2021, the revised German Packaging Act is coming into force. There will be some
important changes. RIGK customers already meet most of these demands through the
return system.

> More

COMPREHENSIVE VALUE CHAIN APPROACH

700 European companies and institutions have already joined the OCS programme to avoid
losses of plastic granules and their release into the environment.

> More

NATIONWIDE COLLECTION OF
ASPARAGUS FILM – ERDE
OFFERS GERMANY WIDE
SERVICE

Asparagus films, along with silage films,
stretch films, bale nets and baler twine, is
now one of the plastic products used in
agriculture collected by the ERDE initiative.

> More

CONVENIENT COLLECTION,
LEGALLY COMPLIANT DISPOSAL
AND RESOURCE-SAVING
RECYCLING

The RIGK-PICKUP-SYSTEM makes it
really easy for end customers and
packaging users. With this collection
system RIGK organizes on-site collections.
How it works exactly and which additional
benefits the system offers is explained by
Jens Dambeck, System Manager PICKUP.

> More
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The RIGK Newsletter informs you regularly online (around 3 to 4 x a year) about anything worth knowing 
about RIGK as well as the news from the plastics and recycling sector.
Should you have gotten the Newsletter by accident we apologise for that.

https://www.rigk.de/en/worth-knowing/news/revised-packaging-act-rigk-customers-fully-prepared
https://www.rigk.de/en/worth-knowing/press/700-european-companies-and-institutions-have-already-joined-the-ocs-programme-to-avoid-losses-of-plastic-granules-and-their-release-into-the-environment
https://www.rigk.de/en/worth-knowing/press/nationwide-collection-of-asparagus-film-starts-in-2021
https://www.rigk.de/en/worth-knowing/rigkinquired/pickup-system-recycling-solution-with-on-site-collections
https://www.rigk.de/en/

